NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Sealy 4B Economic Development Corporation (SEDC) will receive public comments for the
following proposed projects and the expenditure of funds:

1) The SEDC will receive comments for proposed budget amendments for Fiscal Year 2021.
The proposed amendments will transfer funds from SEDC’s account/s to the cash incentives
fund, and the Contributions to Primary Government fund to reflect and fund the newly approved
expenditures.

2) The SEDC will receive comments for establishing a proposed line of credit to provide a
finance backup option in case of need; for incentivizing new projects that promote new and
expanded business development and projects and expenditures authorized by law.

3) The SEDC will receive comments for proposed Sidewalk project and the expenditure of
funds to provide funding to promote new and expanded business development by improving
consumer ingress and egress in the downtown district. Total incentives not to exceed $5,000.00.

The SEDC will hold the public hearings in which all interested persons shall have the right to be
heard regarding such proposed projects and expenditure of funds. The public hearings will be
held at the W.E. Hill Community Center, 1000 Main Street Sealy, Texas, 77474 on Tuesday,
November 24, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. Social Distancing may be in effect during the meeting.

Katherine Ellis
Secretary
Sealy Economic Development Corporation




